
                                                      

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Easter Raffle and Daffodil campaign in support of Marie Curie  
 
Some of our Y4 children have been organising fundraising events in aid of Marie Curie.  
Marie Curie Woolton has provided the most wonderful support to several of our children and families 
in recent years and we are very grateful that the centre is part of our community. 
To support our Marie Curie centre we will be holding an Easter Raffle as well as taking part in this 
year's Marie Curie daffodil appeal. Daffodil badges will be available to purchase in school from next 
week for a donation to the fund. 
Please look out for further information about our Easter Raffle, this will take place during the week 
beginning 24th March and all proceeds will be donated to Marie Curie Woolton. Thanks everyone! 

.  
 
 
 

Welcome to the March edition of the Newsletter, make sure to check the back page for all the forthcoming dates and activities. 

World Book Day 2024 
 

World Book day takes place on Thursday 6th March and we would like to invite children to dress up 
as characters from their favourite stories or books. 

We have an author visit from Natalie Denny on the day.  

KS1 children are taking part in World Book Day creative writing sessions with Little Lamb Tales.  

Children are also continuing to visit Blaise the Bus. Please follow the link for further information 
about World Book Day. https://www.worldbookday.com/ 

 

 

Individual and family Photograph 

Please note the following dates for individual and family photographs: 
Individual photographs -  Monday 17th March 

Family photographs -  Friday 21st March 

Class Photographs  - Wednesday 11th June 

 

 Spring Term Parents' Evening   
                                       

Parents' Evening 2 takes place on Thursday 20th March. 
Y6 meeting takes place on Wednesday 19th March.  
Please make sure you have booked an appointment. You will have 
received information about booking appointments from your child's class 
teacher.  
You can also email admin@wooltonprimary.com. 
We look forward to seeing you in school on the evening. 
 

World in One School Exhibition 

Please keep the date for our World in One School Exhibition. This take 
place from 19th - 22nd May 2025 as follows:  

Monday 19th  -  EYFS 

Tuesday  20th - Y1, Y2 

Wednesday 21st  - Y3, Y4 

Thursday  22nd-  Y5, Y6 

 



                                                      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        Dates reminder Spring Term 2025                   

Please note the following dates for this term. 

Spring Term ends at 2.00pm on Friday 4th April 2025. 

This will be a non-uniform day. 

School returns on Tuesday 22nd April 2025. Monday 21st is the Easter 
Monday Bank Holiday.  

 

 

Parent Governor Elections 

Thank you to everyone who took part in our recent Election for new 
parent governors. 

Laura Kettleday (Y1 Parent) and Emma Stanton( Reception Parent) have been 
elected. 

They will take part in training and induction and start to attend meetings in 
the Summer Term. 

                       Save the date - PFA Summer Fair         

A date has been set for the PFA Summer Fair - please save the date of Saturday 
7th June 2025! 

Y6 Residential 
Some of you may have heard that sadly the Kingswood Colomendy residential centre has 
recently gone into liquidation and all trips were cancelled. Our Y6 children were due to visit in 
June. 
We are so pleased to be able to report that we have been able to organise a new trip to 
Towers in Betws-y-Coed - https://activelearningcentres.co.uk/locations/the-towers/ leaving 
on 24th March. We are hoping this centre will be a great future venue for our children to visit. 
The residential has been moved forward to 24th March so please look out for picture updates 
on Chatter on our website! 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Sports update 
CITY CHAMPIONS! We couldn’t be more proud of our year 5&6 children who were crowned 
the best Sports Hall Athletes in the city just before half term. It’s a massive achievement and 
something they thoroughly deserve due to the dedication and effort they have put into their 
practice over the past few weeks. Well done to every child involved. You are all superstars! 

   Nut allergy update/ food safety reminder                              
We have a number of pupils in our school who have life threatening nut 
allergies. Anaphylaxis (allergic reaction) can occur as a result of digestion, 
inhalation or any other contact with nut-based products. For their safety, all nut-
based products are banned from the school premises. 
 
Please do not send your child into school with any nut-based product for their 
snack or packed lunch – this includes products that may contain traces of nuts.  
 
Potential allergens could include the following:  
• Spreads, e.g. chocolate spread  
• Cereal bars  
• Some types of biscuit containing nuts 
• Condiments, e.g. satay sauce 
• Cakes containing nuts 
• Some snack pots containing nuts 
 
It is important that you check the labelling of food products before sending your 
child in to school with them – it is not always apparent that products contain 
nuts or traces of nuts. 
 
 



                                                      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date Activity 

                Wednesday 5th March Creative writing for World Book Day Y1 and Y2 Little Lamb 

                Wednesday 5th March Y6 Sats information meeting 4:30 Hall 1 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day theme Celebrating a world of books,  Author Natalie Denny Visiting 

Monday 10th March Asylum Link Workshop 

Monday 17th March Individual photographs 

Mon 17th - Wed 19th March Reception height and weight 

Wednesday 19th March Parents' Evening Y6 

Thursday 20th March Parents' Evening – All other classes 

Monday 24th March Dogs Trust Assemblies KS2 

Friday 21st March Family photographs          Y6 Cyber Safety Assembly Merseyside Police             World Down Syndrome Day – Wear odd socks 

Monday 24th March to Wednesday 
26th March 

Y6 Residential to Towers 

Monday 24th March Y2 Trip to St James church 

Friday 28th March Y2 Trip to Monkey Forest Trip 

Monday 31st March RM Reception Farm Trip  

Wednesday 2nd April  RD/W Reception Farm Trip 

Thursday 3rd April Y3 trip to Eureka! Science + Discovery 

Friday 4th April RG Reception Farm Trip   

Friday 4th April School finishes for the Easter Break 14.00    non-uniform day 

March Newsletter 

Birthday Celebrations – Keeping 
Everyone Safe 

We love celebrating birthdays at WPS, but to 
keep all our children safe, we ask that parents 
don’t send in cakes, sweets, or any other food 

items. We have several children with 
allergies—some of them very serious—so we 
need to be extremely careful. If you’d like to 
mark your child’s birthday in school, things 

like stickers, a book for the class, or a special 
birthday badge are great alternatives. Thanks 

for understanding and helping us keep 
everyone safe! 

World Down Syndrome Day – 21st 
March 2025 

On Friday 21st March, we will be celebrating 
World Down Syndrome Day at Woolton 

Primary School. This special day is all about 
raising awareness and promoting inclusion 

for people with Down syndrome. To mark the 
occasion, we are inviting all children to wear 

odd socks to school as a symbol of 
uniqueness and acceptance. This simple yet 

meaningful gesture helps us celebrate 
diversity and remind everyone that different 

is beautiful! We look forward to seeing lots of 
bright and colourful socks on the day. 


